
A Safe Return 
Welcome Back M.O.C.I. members! The Fall 
2020 semester is in full swing. Whether 
you’re with us in person or virtually this 
semester, the university and M.O.C.I. want 	

			  to make sure you’re

 staying well, studious, and safe. Here 
are some helpful precautions to take:
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Build your 
“Tribe”!
The M.O.C. Initiative 
is always open to 
new members. Find 
more information, 
including the link 
to sign up at https://
provost.nmsu.edu/
student-resources/
men-of-color/ 
Join us at our next 
meeting as well!
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Contact Us: M.O.C. Initiative 
moci@nmsu.edu

Find us on Instagram:
NMSUmenofcolor

“There is 
no secret to 
success. It is 
the result of 
preparation, 

hard work, and 
learning from 

failure.”
-General Colin Powell

Upcoming Events:
•	 9/10: M.O.C.I. Meeting, 4:00-5:00PM MT

•	 9/24: M.O.C.I. Meeting, 4:00-5:00PM MT

Keep a look out for details of our upcoming meetings, 
including guest speaker information, topic, and how to 

join. Have a great start to the semester!

What’s New?
NMSU Chief of Police Stephen 
Lopez met with MOCI 
members & leaders for a 
virtual dialogue about social 
justice and safety. Our zoom 
meetings are always full of 
insightful conversation!

•Maintain distance of at least 6 feet between 
yourself and others to limit the chance of breathing 
any droplets that contain COVID-19.

•Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue when 
coughing or sneezing and throw the tissue away 
after use. If a tissue isn’t available, cough or 
sneeze into your elbow or sleeve, not your hands

•Wear a face covering in public to provide a barrier to 
COVID-19 transmission .
•Wash your hands frequently following CDC guidelines to 
kill viruses on your hands.
•Avoid touching your face. Your hands touch many surfaces 
and can pick up viruses. Touching your face provides a route 
through which the virus can infect you.
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